


Hi everyone! I haven’t posted here in a while, sorry about that. I haven’t been on this app much 
during summer break. I can’t believe I’m actually a sophomore, and I’m starting school on Thursday. 
That’s terrifying. But I’ve been doing marching band, which is cool! I actually just got back from 
practice. I don’t have much to say but I’ll probably post more once I get bored in a class (probably 
math or english), we’ll see.


